
March 24, 2021

Judge Paul Lilly

County Judge

Brown County, Texas

200 S. Broadway

Brownwood, Texas

Judge,

I would like to give you notice that I am going to retire from my position of Justice of the Peace for

Precinct 2 of Brown County. I am going to retire April 30'^ 2021. I will contact Commissioner of Precinct
2, Joel Kelton.

I have enjoyed working for this county and I actually hate to do this at this time. My health has taken a

hard situation and I have had to deal with this for the last 2 or 3 years. I actually had a minor stroke

several months ago and it has affected my ability to talk. This situation and my physical bearing put a lot

of pressure on me daily and i feel now that It is not fair to others in this office having to have to support
me.

I Thank You,

Michael Holder
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